
HB 2739 would protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically engineered crops 
by holding patent holders responsible.  We need to push back in the courts before all our food is 
controlled by big AG.  Please help us fight for independence.  
 
Sincerely, 
Billie Abbott 
Sweet Home, Oregon 

 


